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  Please vote against this bill.  Farmers have been hurt enough by the increased cost 

of fertilizers, animal feed and other necessary items for farming.  This bill would have 

them paying more to fuel their equipment and there isn't enough renewable diesel 

fuel for them to buy.  Green energy is being forced on us before it is even available.  

Grocery bills have skyrocketed.  This hurts all citizens, but particularly the poor.   

    Along with the costs to the farmers, it will also affect all truck transportation which 

delivers food and other commodities around the nation.  Don't make life harder for 

the ordinary citizen by enacting this legislation. 

  


